
                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

10th October 2019 

 
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Parent’s Evenings are coming up again soon. Parents will need to book their 
appointments using the e-Schools platform. This will allow you to choose your date 

and time and manage appointments where some parents have more than one child.  
 
The window to book appointments will go live at 7.30am on Friday 11th October. It 

will remain open until 6.30pm on Friday 1st November.  
 

Parent’s Evenings will be on Tuesday 5th and Wednesday 6th  November. 
 

Many of you will already have a login and have downloaded the mobile app; 
Parent’s Evening booking is now also available on the E-schools app.  

 
If you are having issues with logins or passwords, please contact the office before 

Parent’s Evenings goes live. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
Mr M Frame       

Executive Head             
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Tel: 01752567668 
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